
-----Original Message----- 

From: "Coleman Gregory A." <Gregory.Coleman@ic.fbi.gov> 

Date: Fri, 14 Jan 2011 12:32:59 

To: <chasdflynn@shaw.ca> 

Subject: RE: Chernov 

  

I will get back to you between now and 2/28/2011 with what will be good or bad news. 

  

  

FBI 

Special Agent Gregory A. Coleman 

Squad C-40 

26 Federal Plaza 

New York, NY 10278 

 (212) 384-3051 

 (917) 662-9797 (cell) 

 (212) 384-2669 (fax) 

gregory.coleman@ic.fbi.gov 

________________________________________ 

From: cdflynn@hotmail.com [cdflynn@hotmail.com] On Behalf Of Charlie Flynn 

[chasdflynn@shaw.ca] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 9:37 AM 

To: Coleman, Gregory A. 

Subject: Chernov 

  

Hi Greg, 

  

I am sure there are things happening that I am unaware of in this case, but it is very close now and 

not one word from anyone. Can you let me know. 

  

 Thanks Charlie 
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